
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
         January 18, 2022 10:33 a.m.  

 
The Board of Supervisors met as a committee of the whole and pursuant to 

adjournment with Kinzer, Knobbe, Maxwell and Beck present. Supervisor Croken 
participated electronically. Due to social distancing concerns relating to COVID19, 
Supervisors and staff were spaced apart during the meeting with some staff 
participating electronically.  

Budget and Administrative Services Director David Farmer reviewed FY23 
Budget Organizational Change requests. 

County Administrator Mahesh Sharma reviewed the FY23 Budget preparation 
timeline. 

Farmer reviewed the Organizational change request of a 0.25 FTE Intern position 
in the Administration Department and reviewed the reclassifications of a Senior Office 
Assistant and a Senior Administrative Assistant positon in Community Services. 

County Health Director Amy Thoreson reviewed the Organizational change 
request of a 1.0 FTE Senior Administrative Assistant position in the Health Department. 

Human Resources Director Mary Thee reviewed the Organizational change 
request of a 0.5 FTE Office Assistant position in the Human Resources Department.  

Major Bryce Schmidt reviewed the Organizational change requests of 11.0 FTE, 
with 5.0 being Deputy (Patrol) positions and 1.0 being a Lieutenant (Patrol) position in 
the Sheriff’s Office.  

Chief Deputy Shawn Roth reviewed the Organizational change requests of 1.0 
Classification Specialist position, 4.0 Correction Sergeants positons and a 0.0 Sex 
Offender Registry Specialist position in the Sheriff’s Office.  

David Farmer also reviewed the Organizational change request of a 1.0 FTE 
Multi-Service Clerk position in the Treasurer’s Office and the Compensation Board 
recommendations for elected officials and deputies. He also reviewed an upcoming 
budget work session on January 25th. 

Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Kinzer at 11:52 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 

 
 

______________________________  
                                                          Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                  Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 



 
________________________ 
ATTEST:  Kerri Tompkins 
                 Scott County Auditor 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 


